
Readington Home School Association, Inc. 
_________________________________________________________________ 

   P.O. Box 700, Whitehouse Station, New Jersey 08889 

 

 

September 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back to all returning families and a big warm welcome to all new families just starting their 

journey at HBS!  We are very excited to be participating once again in the Campbell's Labels for 

Education Program.  Campbell's Labels for Education is a school fundraising program that serves as an 

alternative to traditional fundraising.  By saving and redeeming product proofs of purchase, we can earn 

FREE educational merchandise for our school. 

 

To participate, here is what you need to do: 

 

1. Refer to the list of eligible products (You'd be surprised what else is eligible.  A lot of new 

products have been added this year.). 

2. Collect the UPC codes (see the picture below) or caps of eligible products. 

3. Send the UPC codes and/or product caps to school in an envelope clearly marked Labels 

for Education and your child's  Homeroom TEACHER'S name. 

 

This year, the top two classes that submits the most proofs of purchase will earn EXTRA RECESS at the 

end of the school year.   

 

Attached to this letter is a list of Campbell's products that are eligible for redemption, as well as which 

product part (UPC Label or cap) needs to be submitted for proof of purchase.  See the picture below for 

an example of a complete UPC label that is required for our school to earn credit. 

 

Please feel free to contact me for any further information.  I will send out periodic reminders throughout 

the school year as well as a status report as to which classrooms are closing in on those top two spots!   

 

Thank you in advance for your support! 

 

 

Regards, 

Leigh-Ann Borella 

908-806-8340 

SNL5710@comcast.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


